
                

  

 
Welcome to The Firs Monthly Newsletter 

 

We have many exciting events coming 
up this month to Celebrate Easter. 

But first we would like to report on our 
very successful Spring Fete. 

 

 

What a great afternoon . We raised an 
outstanding total of £1,100.00. Thank 
you for all your kind donations and 
thankyou to all those who volunteered 
on the day.  We appreciate your support. 

 

 
APRIL EVENTS: 

 
Wednesday 5th April – 2pm 

The Middletones. 
 

Saturday 8th April – 2pm. 
Karoke Party. 

 
Thursday 13th April. 

Easter Church Service. 
Hot Cross buns will be served at 2pm. 

 
Friday 14th April – 2pm 

Easter Bunny Visit. 
 

Saturday 15th April – 2pm 
James Bickely Fitness. 

 
Friday 21st April – 2pm 

The Middletones 
 

Sunday 23rd April – 4pm. 
St George’s Day tea party 

 
Wednesday 26th April – 2.30pm 



 

Glamsparrows. 

 
 

EASTER RAFFLE 
 

We are holding an Easter Raffle.  
Tickets are £1.00 a strip and the raffle 
will be drawn on Good Friday (15th 
April) at 3pm.  Money raised will go to 
the Residents Funds. We have lots of 
lovely prizes so look forward to your 
suppport please. 
 
 
 

 
 

Sunday 23rd April – 4pm. 
 

Come and join our St George’s Day 
Celebrations with a good old fashioned 
“British Sing-a-long” 

 
 
 

 
 

THE FIRS GARDENING 
CLUB: 

 
We have started our gardening 
club. If you have any plants, seeds 
or bulbs you would like to donate 
we would be very grateful.  
 

Many Thanks 

 
 

 
 

Monday 22nd May – Narrowboat trip. 
 

Our next planned Narrowboat trip is 
scheduled for 22nd May.  We will be 
spending the whole day on the narrow 
boat with fish and chips for lunch.  Two 
further dates have been booked for 2017 
details of which are to be announced.   
 
 

 
 

Themed Meals. 
 

Watch out for more details about our 
themed meals which we are planning to 
introduce, once a month, at lunchtimes 

for our residents. 
 

 

 
 

Please join me in wishing our lovely 
residents a very Happy Birthday this month. 
We have: 
 
Nancy Whitehouse – 13th April 
Audrey Guest – 17th April. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

Wednesday 10th May – 6pm 
 

A 1960’s evening with the Land Girls.  
 
All welcome to our 1960’s evening. Feel 
Free to come in 1960’s fancy dress! Drinks 
will be available on the evening. 
 
There is a £2.00 entry fee for non-residents. 
Please purchase tickets in advance from 
Caroline or Mandie.  We would love to see 
as many of you as possible. 
 
 
 

 
 

We are planning a “Crooners” evening in 
June with the fabulous singer Mark Young. 
Date is to be announced. 
Please keep an eye out for posters in the 
home. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

HAPPY EASTER TO EVERYONE. 
 
The Easter Bunny will be visiting The Firs 
to deliver all our residents a tasty treat!!. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to read 
through our newsletter. We hope you find it 
useful and we look forward to seeing you 
very soon. 
 
Check out our Face Book page The Firs 
Family & Friends.  
 
From all the management and staff at The 
Firs. 


